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Addendum #1 

RFP04022015 

Lighting System Improvement 

McHenry County College 
 

 

This Addendum is in response to the inquiries from potential bidders.   This Addendum 

constitutes changes to the specifications as sent out in the original RFP and other pertinent 
information shared with all vendors.  All changes and information listed on this Addendum should 

be considered as the official modifications to the specifications and should be included in your 

proposal with these in mind. 
 

Please acknowledge your receipt of this addendum by attaching a signed copy of the addendum with 

your proposal response. 

 
Received and acknowledged by: ___________________________________________________ 

 

 
 
We are the bonding company for a contractor that will be bidding the Lighting System Improvement 
Project Bid at MCC on April 2, 2015.   After reviewing the bid documents that I received from our 
contractor, I cannot find any requirement for a bid bond for this project.  Can you please confirm 
that a bid bond is not required for this project.  If a bid bond is required for this project, what is the 

percentage of the bid total.   Yes a bid bond in the form of 10% of the cost of the bid is required. 
 


